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04-Mar-2022

Subject: Endorsement letter for Benjamin A. Rolfe

Dear Recording Secretary 

As Executive Director of Blind Creek Associates with responsibility for Benjamin A Rolfe's assign-

ment and budget for standards activity, I wish to endorse him for the position of TAG 802.24 Vice 

Chair.  Mr. Rolfe has been an active member 802 for many years, made significant contributions to 

multiple standards, contributed to working group and task group leadership in 802.15, and partici-

pated in 802.24 from the inception of the TAG. 

Blind Creek Associates will be the supporting entity and is committed to providing the necessary re-

sources to support him as 802.24 Vice Chair, including time and travel expenses for meetings, while 

he is employed with the company.  We recognize that Benjamin A. Rolfe is expected to act in ac-

cordance with the conditions stated in the Voting Guidance subclause of the IEEE 802 LAN/MAN 

Standards Committee Operations Manual dealing with voting “as both a professional and as an indi-

vidual expert.” 

Sincerely 

       Benjamin A. Rolfe 

       Managing Director, Blind Creek Associates 

 

        

 

 

Benjamin A. Rolfe 

       Principle Technologist,  

Director Standards and Alliances 
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